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The idea that we would yet again place another barrier for a business to open in our 

state is appalling. Bills like this one is pushing people away to other states not 

bringing them in. With proper, up to code ventilation, there is no reason natural gas 

can not be used to cook. This is another silly distraction from the real problems our 

state is facing. If the argument is for a 

Greener planet our contribution to the problem is so minuscule it is silly to even 

consider. Pushed by a different agenda clearly. The cost of this bill on the tax payers 

far outweighs the Benefits it is even perceived to give. Please vote no on this bill.  


